
 

 

23 March 2018 
 
RE: HIGHER EDUCATION INFORMATION EVENING - WEDNESDAY 18 APRIL 2018 (6:30PM TO 7:30PM) 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
At The British International School Shanghai, we have a strong track record of success in supporting pupils in 
gaining entry to the most prestigious universities across the world and in a wide range of undergraduate 
programmes.  We know that the process is challenging for both students and parents alike in terms of researching 
courses, understanding entry criteria and the interview process associated with many degree courses.   
 
With this in mind, it is useful to consider options at an early stage and in order to help to demystify the process, we 
will be holding a Higher Education Information Evening for parents of students at the school. Whilst the 
information session will be most relevant to the parents of students in Year 12, parents of students in all year 
groups are welcome to attend.  
 
The evening will provide information about what steps students need to take in order to make timely and 
effective university applications in Year 13, along with an overview of how the university application process 
works at the school. It will also provide an opportunity to ask any questions that you may have about the Higher 
Education. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  We look forward to meeting 
with you soon. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Thomas Housham    Mark Weston  
t-housham@bisspuxi.com    m-weston@bisspuxi.com  
Head of IB Academy   Head of Higher Education Guidance 
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